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McCrary 

Spelling Bee 

Winner
Congratulations to 
Itzy Armendariz, 
fourth grade student 
at Charles W. McCrary 
Elementary School, 
for winning the 
school-level spelling 
bee. She will now 
compete with other 
school winners at the 
district bee on 
Tuesday, February 20 
in the Professional 
Development Center 
at 7 p.m. 

Outstanding Band Students 
Senior trombonist Armando Toledo was selected through competitive audition to 
participate in the North Carolina Central Region All Region Jazz Band. Five band 
students from Asheboro High School were selected through competitive audition 
to participate in the North Carolina Central District All District Band. These 
students participated in a clinic and concert at UNC-Chapel Hill on Friday and 
Saturday, January 26 and 27. Students included: Benjamin Carroll on trombone; 
Juan Avilez (first chair) on euphonium; Noah Ingold on euphonium; Katherine 
Peters on the horn; and Georgianna Anthoniou on the mallets. 

Teacher Career Fair

Saturday, February 24

9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
Professional Development Center

 All schools represented.
 Meet with school administrators.
 All licensure areas accepted.

For additional information, please contact
Carla Freemyer, at 

cfreemyer@asheboro.k12.nc.us.



AHS Athletics
Tuesday, February 6
4:30 PM Girls Junior Varsity Basketball Southwestern Randolph High Home
6:00 PM Boys Junior Varsity Basketball Southwestern Randolph High Home
6:00 PM Girls Varsity Basketball Southwestern Randolph High Away
7:30 PM Boys Varsity Basketball Southwestern Randolph High Away

Thursday, February 8
TBA Coed Varsity Swimming OPEN DATE 3A NCHSAA State Championship Away
5:00 PM Girls Junior Varsity Basketball Eastern Randolph High School Away
6:00 PM Girls Varsity Basketball Eastern Randolph High School Home
6:30 PM Boys Junior Varsity Basketball Eastern Randolph High School Away
7:30 PM Boys Varsity Basketball Eastern Randolph High School Home

Friday, February 9
TBA Boys Varsity Wrestling OPEN DATE Individual Regionals Away

Saturday, February 10
TBA Boys Varsity Wrestling OPEN DATE Individual Regionals Away

Superintendent’s Reading Challenge 
Students and staff across the district have reached 57 percent of 
the 250,000 book-goal for the Superintendent’s Reading 
Challenge. 

NAMS Lipstick Sorority Hosts Lock-In
The NAMS Lipstick Sorority had a service project lock-in for the Sole 
Hope Project. Sponsors of the event were Catherine Davis, Lashonda 
McDonald, and Lashonda’s mother, Mrs. Graves. The Lipstick Sorority 
encourages our community to learn about the Sole Hope project.

Rotary 4-Way Speech Winner
Asheboro High School Junior Edith Mata Torres is the 2018 

Rotary 4-Way Speech winner for Asheboro High School.  She 

now advances to the regional competition the weekend of 

February 24. 

Randolph Sportsmanship Awards 
The Randolph Sports Council honored sportsmanship award 
winners on Monday, January 29. Awards were given to 
Asheboro High School students Madison Priest and Isaiah Ridley. 

Duke vs. UNC-CH Women’s Basketball 
As part of Duke Athletics year-round Teacher Appreciation 
celebration, Asheboro City Schools staff and family members are 
invited to attend the Duke vs. UNC-Chapel Hill women’s basketball 
game on February 25, 2018. Tipoff is at 2 p.m. Faculty and staff seats 
in Cameron Indoor Stadium for this event start at a discounted rate of 
just $5. Tickets can be purchased directly by clicking here and 
entering the promo code “TEACHER”

Staff Condolences
Please keep Christina Kinley and Marc Keeter in your thoughts 
and prayers. Christina lost her mother Marc lost his mother-in-
law last week. 



National School Counseling Week 
It’s National School Counseling Week! School counselors in Asheboro 
City Schools work collaboratively and intentionally to prepare all 
students to meet success. They work with students through each 
transition so that they have the chance to be developmentally, 
emotionally, and academically competitive for college, careers, and 
citizenship. The counselors would like to thank their fellow educators 
and staff for working with them to provide an education system 
where students can realize their potential and set healthy, realistic, 
and optimistic aspirations.

Gardner-Webb Masters of Education Program 
Beginning in August, Gardner-Webb University is offering cohort Master’s & 
Doctoral programs in our area. Programs meet in a face-to-face format 
consisting of teachers from local schools and districts. GW programs are all 
accredited by the National Council for Accreditation of Teacher 
Education/Southern Association of Colleges and Schools.

Master's Program Highlights:
• Entire program conducted in or near your school
• One night a week classes
• No weekend classes
• Classes meet in the evening from 4:45 p.m. - 8:45 p.m.
• Online format available

Affordable tuition for area teachers:
• $167 per month, if using financial aid*

Programs Offered:
• Executive Leadership Master’s w/Licensure
• School Administration Add-On Licensure
• Master's in Instructional Technology
• M.A. Teacher Leadership in Curriculum & Instruction
or choose a concentration in: 

- Academically and Intellectually Gifted Education
- Elementary Education
- Middle Grades
- Christian School Education
- Urban Education
- Rural Education

• Doctor of Education in Educational Leadership
• Doctor of Education in Curriculum and Instruction
• Educational Specialist Degree
For additional information, please call (877) 861-9984 or email 
kcreamer@gwucohorts.org.

Corey Comet Supports Flu Prevention
According to the Centers for Disease Control, practice these healthy 
habits to avoid flu:
1. Wash your hands with soap and warm water frequently 
throughout the day. You may also use hand sanitizer when soap and 
water are not available.
2. Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue or your upper 
arm/elbow.
3. Avoid touching your mouth, eyes or nose.
4.  Avoid contact with sick people.
5.  Stay home from work when you are sick with a fever. You should 
be fever-free for 24 hours before returning to work.
6. Eat healthily and hydrate often.
7.  Exercise.
8  Find ways to reduce stress.
9.  Get a good night’s sleep.


